
THE VAUGHN FAMILY  

Missionaries to Idaho 
   
April/May/June 2025 
  
  
Dear Pastor and Church, 
  
  It’s hard to believe that we are halfway through another year. We 
are thankful for God’s blessings on us here in Idaho. The church is 
continuing to do well, and we are grateful for the people that God 
has led here, they are an encouragement to our family. We have 
had a few visitors stop in for services and pray that God will speak 
to their hearts for direction. 
  
   I previously mentioned helping a Rock of Ages missionary in the 
prison that we have in the area, He feels God is moving him to 
California where he will have access to more prisons. Pray for him 
but also pray for me as he has asked to head up the group of men 
that goes into the prison.  
  
    We want to thank you for your prayers and your financial 
support and may God bless you greatly. May our churches see the 
need for missions throughout the world and on our own shores.   
                                  
                                In Christ's service, 
  
                                      Daniel Vaughn 
               
                                 The Vaughn Family 

  
         “The Gospel is only the good news if it gets there in time”  
  
  



  
  
  

  
          

  
  
  
  

           
               
                                                    
  

  
  
               
  
         
                                                      
               
  
  
 

  
 

          
                                                            
  

  
 


